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Wednesday 7th June, 2023 
 

Year 6 Enterprise Day 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
As we enter the final half term for our Year 6’s, we would like to provide the opportunity 
for all children to have a Leavers Hoodie. To raise money for this, the children will be 
hosting their own ‘Enterprise Day’ on the playground/field on Thursday 6th July. 
 
Every child will be working in a small group of no more than 3, creating and running their 
own stall. Each stall will be similar to stalls you may find at a summer fair. For example, 
‘hook a duck’ for 50p. Children from across the school will be participating but we would 
also like to invite yourselves, the Year 6 parents, to attend from 2:30pm onwards to 
support the event. 
 
Many of the children’s stalls will require prizes to be given out in the form of a raffle. We 
therefore asking whether you can help out by donating potential prizes for a raffle. For 
example, a bottle of drink, a soft toy, books and even unused gift-sets. Even something 
as simple as a pen would be hugely appreciated. Please don’t feel obliged to buy 
anything new for this however please could items be in a good condition.  
 
Please bring in any donations by Wednesday 5th July. 
 
If you have any questions, please come and find either Mr. Thomas or Mr. Snape. This is 
a new event and has the potential to be really enjoyable and worthwhile. The children are 
extremely excited and eager but please bear with us as we communicate and iron out any 
teething difficulties. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mr. Snape and Mr. Thomas 
Year 6 Teachers 

 

 
 
 



 

                                       

 
 
 
 


